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Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten  
co-organized with 

Christian Family Service Centre 
Hands Holding Hands ~ Parent Mentoring Scheme 

10th June, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Promoting parent-collaboration and training outstanding parents have been one of parental work 

that our school focuses on every year. The parent training courses or workshops held by our 

school or co-organized with other institutions in the past have been enthusiastically supported 

by all of you. According to organizers that hosted or co-organized the past events, the parents 

of our school not only actively participated in the activities, but also were willing and confident 

to share their own experiences with others. They had serious learning attitude and the class 

atmosphere was good, reflecting the high quality of our parents. Many institutions would 

continue to cooperate with us as well. We are honored and encouraged by the appreciation of 

those institutions. Once again, thank you to all of you for establishing a positive image for our 

school. 

 

The work of parents is still going on this school year. Attached is a promotional leaflet of “Hands 

Holding Hands ~ Parent Mentoring Scheme” held by Christian Family Service Centre. Since 

the number of places and dates for each activity in this scheme are limited by the service 

provider for the safety of participants, we are negotiating with the person in charge of the 

program, Miss Kong (social worker), on the date of activities and when the participants will be 

recruited. The details of scheme are tentatively scheduled as follows: 

 

1. “Fun & Love” Parent-child Activities (Tram Tour) 

 

Target service users: K3 and K2 class students and their parents this school year 

 

Quota: 84 persons (1 parent and 1 child) 

 

Date: 5/7(Tue) or 7/7(Thu) in six groups, each group in the morning, noon or afternoon timeslot 

 

Venue: Round trip from Whitty Street Tram Depot in Western DistrictCauseway 

BayHappy Valley Whitty Street in Western District (two-way tram tour) 



Remarks: 

* The Centre provides coaches to transport participants to and from our school and venue. 

* If the number of participants exceeds the limit, the decision will be made by drawing lots. 

 

2. Mental Health First Aid Course 

 

Target service users: Parents whose children are still studying at our school in 2022/23  

school year 

 

Quota: 16 parents 

 

Date: 6/8, 13/8, 27/8 and 3/9(every Saturday morning, total 4 sessions, 3 hours each) 

 

Venue: Christian Family Service Centre (Tsui Ping Road 3, Kwun Tong) 

 

3. “Fun & Love” Parent Workshop 

 

Target service users: Parents whose children are still studying at our school in 2022/23  

school year 

 

Quota: 8-10 parents each group 

 

Date: 30/9, 7/10, 14/10 and 21/10(every Friday morning, total 4 sessions, 2-2.5 hours each) 

If the number of applicants exceeds the quota, an additional group will be held on 5/10, 

12/10, 19/10 and 26/10(every Wednesday). 

 

Venue: At our school 

 

Attached is a parent reply slip for this scheme. Please be reminded to fill in the particulars and 

hand it to the class teachers on or before 13/6(Mon). If the number of applicants for individual 

activities exceeds the upper limit, the decision will be made by drawing lots. 

 

Those parents who are interested in this scheme hereby reminded to note that all participants 

must abide by the epidemic prevention regulations under the Department of Health. At the 

event venue, participants must scan “LeaveHomeSafe” with mobile QR code applications and 

provide proof of valid vaccinations that meet the latest requirements. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

General Office 



Hands Holding Hands ~ Parent Mentoring Scheme ~ Parent Reply Slip 

To Shin Yat Tong On Yat Kindergarten 

I have been informed of the content with File No:(SYT) S/2021/83. My reply is as follows: 

❑ I do not intend to participate in any of the activities 1, 2 and 3. 

❑ I would like to participate in one of the following activities: 

1. “Fun & Love” Parent-child Activities (Tram Tour) ❑ 

i. I understand that this tour is only for K3 and K2 class students and their parents. 

ii. I understand that the number of places for the activity is limited. If the number of 

applicants exceeds the limit, the decision will be made by drawing lots. 

iii. The date and group that I intend to participate in this activity with 1, 2, 3 in sequence 

(Only one day can be selected). 

5/7(Tue) 
Group A            Group B               Group C       

(8:15am-1:15pm)    (10:15am-3:15pm)      (12:45pm-5:45pm) 

7/7(Thu) 
Group A            Group B               Group C       

(8:15am-1:15pm)     (10:15am-3:15pm)      (12:45pm-5:45pm) 

 

  2. Mental Health First Aid Course ❑ 

* Only for parents whose children are still studying at our school in 2022/23 school year 

i. I understand that the course is taking place at Christian Family Service Centre and I 

* need / do not need child care services. 

ii. I understand that the date of course starts from 6/8 to 3/9 (every Saturday) for 3 hours in 

the morning. 

iii. I understand that there are only 16 places. If the number of applicants exceeds the quota,  

the decision will be made by drawing lots. Once accepted, I cannot withdraw the 

course at will. 

 

3. “Fun & Love” Parent Workshop ❑ 

* Only for parents whose children are still studying at our school in 2022/23 school year 

i. I understand that the date of workshop starts from 30/9 to 21/10 (every Friday) for 2-2.5 

hours in the morning. 

ii. I understand that the workshop is held at the school, which does not provide child care 

services. 

iii. I understand that each group has only 8 to 10 places. If the number of participants 

exceeds the limit, an additional group will be held. If accepted, I *may / may not attend 

to the workshop on Wednesdays. 

 

Name of parent (Participant): _______________ Relationship: __________ Contact no: ________ 

 

Name of student: ___________________ Class: _______________ Date: ___________________ 

(Please  tick and *circle the appropriate ones) 


